
IEEE-SA Fellowship Program

Glenn Parsons

IEEE 802.1 Chair

12 November 2018

epargle
Typewritten Text
ec-18-0196-00-INTL

epargle
Typewritten Text

epargle
Typewritten Text



IEEE-SA Fellowship Program at IEEE 802

Next program to be held in March 2019 in Vancouver

Participation confirmed from three participants
– Egyptian National Telecom Regulatory Authority (NTRA)
– African Telecommunications Union (ATU-UAT)
– Tanzania Bureau of Standards

Waiting for confirmation from one participant

 In the process of inviting additional one/two participants
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Preliminary Program – March 2019

Sunday
– Introduction to IEEE 802 (10:30 am to 12:00 pm)

• Each Fellowship Program participant will introduce 
themselves, their organizations, their areas of interest and 
areas where IEEE 802 may be of assistance

• Request each Working Group Chair/Designee to attend this 
session to meet the participants, learn about their 
organizations and needs, provide high level information 
about their Working Group and the work planned for the 
week

The rest of the program is currently under 
development by the volunteer/staff team and will be 
communicated to IEEE 802 once complete
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IEEE-SA Fellowship Program Contact

Jodi Haasz

International Affairs Senior Liaison

Phone: +1 732 562 6367

Email: j.haasz@ieee.org
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